THE UNIVERSITY OF UTAH
MEDICAL CENTER
SALT LAKE CITY 84112

UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL
DIVISION OF ORTHOPEDIC SURGERY

March 12, 1973

Mr . Don Copeland
Arizona Aerpainting

P. C. Box 1003

Chandler, Arizona 85224

Dear Don:

I picked up my plane Tuesday and just wanted you to know how nice a job I
think you did painting it. It is an absolutely beautiful job and looks like new.
I have had many favorable comments on it, and I am sure you are going to
be getting business from this area because of the high—-quality job you did on
this plane.

Again my thanks to you. I can't tell you how much I appreciate your efforts.
I mailed a check from Deer Valley to you the day I picked up the plane. This
was for $663.50 and should balance out payment on the plane.

Thank you again, and I remain

Sincerely yours,

Harold K. Dunn, M.D.
1366 Arlington Drive
Salt Lake City, Utah 84103
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